
    

Happenings at the Hills 
 
  
 
 

 

 
 

  
We had a Blast from the past this 

Halloween 
 

Our Mardi Gras float was so much fun to build and then to 
show off at the parade. 

 
Our King and Queen of mardi gras Ray Brozo and Barb Naeve 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Reminder if you 
refer someone new 

to move in and 
they stay for 30 

days you get a free 
months rent 

 

 

Betty Stuedemann-15th 
Doris Schultz-20th 
Arlene Hansen-23rd 

Mary Wendel-24th  
Barb Naeve-29th 

 
 

 

November 2019 

 

Dates to remember 
 

Veterans breakfast 
Nov. 8th 8am-10am 

 
Lunch with Kris 

Nov. 13th 
 

      Thanksgiving  
Nov.28th  

 
November 20th 

 
Senior Housing 
Family/Resident 

meeting @10:00am 
 
 

       Staff birthday’s 
 

Wendy Randall-20th 
Paula Curtis-23rd 

Jim Wiebenga-25th  
 
 

 

 



 

We kicked off our fall 
season with pumpkin 
decorating and a fun 
filled trip to the apple 

orchard and the 
pumpkin patch. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

We laugh so hard and have so much fun during our craft 
and baking sessions. 

 

 
A few new things coming up in 

November 
We will be having a decorating 

committee meeting in November 
anyone who wants to be involved 
in the decorating. Please feel free 
to attend the meeting on the 5th. I 

would love your opinions and 
input. 

 
If there are  any suggestions of 

things you would like to do 
please feel free to drop a note in 

the suggestion box, or talk to 
Alicia or Becky. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


